
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 27 May 2021 

   

Question  Following her answers to my questions on private sector 

rents on 10 December 2020, please will the Convener 

clarify: 

a) When did the Convenor last meet with the Scottish 

Government to discuss action to tackle excessive 

private sector rents, and what was the conclusion of 

that discussion? 

b) What action has the council taken to publicise the Rent 

Service Scotland process for challenging excessive 

private sector rents? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


